
 
Sent: 3/10/2018 5:31:24 PM 
Subject: Online Submission  03/10/2018   MS Vera Yee  1 McKye ST  Waverton NSW 2060  vypk@unauthorised.org   RE: DA2017/1274 - 52 Cabbage Tree Road BAYVIEW NSW 2104   There should be no development in any NSW's vital wildlife corridors. The Bayview corridor is an immediate priority. Sincerely, Vera Yee  


